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Date: September 25, 2024

Re: Hepatitis C virus (HCV) genotyping transition to send-out testing

Effective September 26, 2024 HCV genotyping will no longer be performed in-house
due to discontinuation of the assay by the manufacturer. HCV genotyping will
transition to an equivalent test offering at ARUP Laboratories. The HCV genotyping
order will include the required HCV quantitative viral load, which will be performed at
the reference laboratory on the same sample. There is no need to order a separate
HCV quantitative viral load.
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